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The Programme Committee promotes the idea of offering the final BsC assignment in the first 
semester.  
 
We note however that students who use this option might experience a workload different from 
students in the regular programme following courses in module 11. While on the one hand this may 
suit disabled students, on the other hand this should be handled properly so that every student spends 
a fair amount of time on this assignment. 
 
We therefore happily support this pilot. We strongly suggest though a short evaluation in February 
2018, especially regarding the time spent by students on their assignment. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
 
 
Hil Meijer, 
chair Programme Committee AM 
 


